
From: Lynn Garnham  
Sent: 04 August 2025 13:40 
To: Licensing <Licensing@eastcambs.gov.uk> 
Subject: Darling Buds of Wilburton 
  
Dear Sir/Madam  
  
We write to you regarding the application for a street trading permit for The Darling Buds 
of Wilburton positioned at the corner of Millfield Lane, Wilburton.  
  
Whilst we have absolutely no problem with the flower stall/business at 42 Stretham 
Road we strongly request some sort of restricted stopping/parking signs/cones which 
prevent dangerous/thoughtless parking. Personally we have had to place ourselves, 
whilst driving our car, in a dangerous position to join the A1123. People shopping at the 
stall don’t realise they are blocking a junction and our neighbours in the lane have all 
had difficulties although we note your letter has not gone to them. 
Perhaps by repositioning the stall to the right hand side of the property so that 
customers might use the house drive could be a solution. At the moment it is an 
accident waiting to happen 
  
Yours faithfully 
Stephen and Lynn Garnham 
Lavender Cottage 
2a Millfield Lane 
Wilburton  
Ely, Cambs 
CB6 3SD 
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